Sample Photo Caption

Australian shepherd Brigit and her owner, Patrice Neely, prepare for the annual “Pets are Welcome Support” (P.A.W.S.) dog walkathon in City Park. If Brigit and Patrice complete the six-mile course, their sponsors will contribute more than $4,000 to P.A.W.S. The walkathon begins at 8 a.m. Saturday, June 5, behind the City Park softball field and culminates at the Great Meadow. Dogs of all types and their owners are invited to participate. For a registration form, visit www.citydogs.org/paws.htm.
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